Jeff Watson

From: Craig Jones <jonesc@ci.ellensburg.wa.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 4:23 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: Armstrong BLA

Jeff,

The Armstrong’s have completed an Outside Utility Agreement and therefor the City does not have any issues with the
proposed boundary line adjustment (BL-12-00017 Armstrong)

Thank You,

Craig Jones
Engineering Tech Il
City of Ellensburg

501 N Anderson St
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509.962.7233 office
509.929.3816 mobile



